
Chipunga Development Commitee
P.O. Box 611
Mzuzu

The President
Grace in Germany

12.11.2011
Dear Sir,

NEW PROJECT

We would like to inform and ask you if we can go for a new project. With our point of views 
we see that we bought fertilizer for all workers we should also go for seed maize. Hope that in 
the past years our friends also did the smae. Though we were not doing in other three years 
this was due to the total amount of the budget that we were receiving.
But for this year we see that the money that we have received we can manage even to buy the 
seed of maize.
We would like to buy 28 packets of 5 kgs seed maize, the price per pack will be around 2000 
MK that makes a total amount of 56.000 MK for 28 workers. The outcome should be like the 
fertilizer, 50% what they should pay back.
We have also calculated that with a long term deduction of fertilizer they will be no difference 
if we can add the amount of fertilizer and seemaize toghter then the deduction will also finish 
in 7-8 month.
As we are writing this letter of asking you for the new projekt we are already in the rainy 
season. We are looking for a quick reply from you.

Thanks
Daniel Mthuti for C.D.C.


